
 

 

Closed Week and Vacation Coupons 
I have already billed for next week.  If you 
are using a vacation coupon for next week 
that has also been posted to your account. 
Those of you who are not using vacation 
coupons, payments for next week are due 
by this Thursday, 7/18.  Automatic 
payments will come out next Monday, 7/22. 
 

If you plan to use a vacation coupon, they 
are to be turned in one week prior (this is 
written on the top of the coupon.)  If you do 
not have a vacation coupon and need one, 
please see me-you have until the end of the 
year to use them. 
 

Calendars 
We are continually working on the best way 
to communicate information to families.  
You should have received a link to a google 
calendar last week or early this week, with 
the exception of the infant room families.  
There is a different calendar for each age 
group.  You will be able to check this 
calendar at any time to see what events are 
happening in the classrooms.  Depending 
upon your phone, you should also be able 
to sync the google calendar to your 
calendar on a smart phone so that events 
show up in your calendar.  This is my first 
time using this, so I am very open to 
suggestions and recommendations on how 
to make this beneficial to you all.  Please 
give me your feedback. 

 

Back to School Night 
Please mark your calendars for Thursday, 
September 12th at 6:30.  This will be our 

back to school night.  We will have 
entertainment for the kids in the gym and 
the plan is to have a guest speaker for the 

parents. You will also have the opportunity 
to chat with your child’s teacher and learn 
more about the expectations for this year.   

 

Rainedout.com 
For our families who are leaving the center, 
if you would like to stop receiving the 
rainedout.com text alerts, you will need to 
go to rainedout.com, search for Wee Little 
Lambs, and then find the link to “Manage 
Your Alert Subscriptions” and follow the 
directions to unsubscribe.  This is not 
something I can do, you have to do it. 
 

Last day of summer camp 
I did send out an email to our school aged 
families, but just in case you did not see it, 
our last day of summer camp will be on 
Wednesday, August 21st.  We will NOT be 
doing full day care on 8/22 or 8/23 for any 
South Middleton kids who have staggered 
start those days.  We will also not be able to 
pick up the Carlisle kids from school for 
their staggered start days, either 8/19, 8/20 
or 8/21-we can take them to school.  

 We have 2 spots left for our before 
and after school program for this upcoming 
year, if you have not yet turned in your 
child’s registration, get that done ASAP!  
Once we are full, we will not accept 
anymore, we will go to a waiting list. 
 

Important Upcoming Events 
Monday, July 22nd - July 26th-  Closed-VBS 
Monday, September 2nd - Wee Little Lambs 
Closed for Labor Day 
Thursday, November 28th-Center Closed for 
Thanksgiving. 
Friday, November 29th -Center Closed 
Tuesday, December 24th-Wednesday, 
January 1st-Center Closed for Christmas 
Holiday 


